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As you know, the Project Hope Board of Directors conducted an 

extensive search to find a replacement for its exceptional and long -

serving Executive Director, Sr. Margaret Leonard. We are pleased to 

announce that Linda Wood -Boyle has been selected as Project Hopeõs 

next Executive Director.  

 

Linda joins Project Hope after serving as the President and Executive 

Director of HomeStart, a Boston -based nonprofit committed to 

preventing and ending homelessness in the City.  

 

òIõm thrilled to be joining Project Hope,ó said Wood-Boyle. òAs a nonprofit leader in Boston and 

resident of Dorchester, Iõve long been aware of Project Hope and the impact the agency has on 

women and families in the Dudley Street neighborhood. It will be an honor to succeed Sr. 

Margaret, a colleague and dear friend who I admire greatly, and to work with Project Hopeõs 

exceptional staff and committed Board.ó 

 

Sr. Margaret will remain actively involved with Project Hope as its 

Senior Advisor. òIõm thrilled I will have Sr. Margaretõs counsel and 

guidance through this transition and in the future,ó said Wood-Boyle.  

 

òI believe the Board has made a wonderful selection in Linda. I have 

had the privilege to know and work with Linda over many years. I 

am thrilled with this choice,ó said Sr. Margaret. Please join us in 

welcoming Linda, who will start on July 13th, to Project Hope.  

Passing the Torch  
 

Sr. Margaret Leonard passes the leadership baton to Linda Wood -Boyle  

SPRING/SUMMER 2015 

Project Hopeõs  Speakers Bureau launched its first Em-

powerment Day. Eleven Ambassadors participated in 

workshops on the topics of self -reflection, written      

communication and public speaking. It was a powerful 

and inspiring day full of learning, personal growth, 

tears, laughter and skill -building.  

 

A Day of Empowerment  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sr. Margaret Leonard 

Linda Wood-Boyle 



òRemember that the happiest people are not 

those getting more, but those giving more.ó   

 

In 2011 a dedicated group of runners founded 

the Project Hope Marathon Team. That year 

the team had 20 runners. Since 2011, 65 

people have participated on the Project Hope 

Marathon team. In 2015, the Project Hope 

Marathon team was 25 runners strong.  

 

This year the team hit an incredible milestone. 

From 2011 to date, the Project Hope Marathon 

Team has raised over one million dollars!! 

These vital funds have helped hundreds of 

Project Hopeõs families on their journey out of 

poverty.  

 

We thank you for your continued support and 

help in reaching this milestone. We could not 

have done it without you.  
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Our Volunteers Make a Difference  
We thank you!  

Boston Marathon Team Hits a Milestone  
 One Million Dollars Raised Since 2011  

The groups and individuals who volunteer at Project Hope each 

year provide HOPE to every one of our families. Your donation 

of time, resources and skills create opportunities for families to 

create better lives for their children. Youõve created countless 

memories in the lives of families in need.  

 

 

The 2015 Project Hope Marathon Team.  

Inaugural Project Hope Marathon Team in 2011.  

To see how you can make a  
difference in the life of a family, visit 

www.prohope.org/volunteer.htm.  
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Many Reasons to Celebrate  

Project Hope Ambassadors Shine  

òWhen I walked into Project Hope I was emotionally beaten and broken, tired and weary. Day one of class my 

instructor challenged us. "Be present in your lives ", she instructedéé5 simple words, yet they held the power to 

demolish the walls I hid behind. They inspired me to open up; to once again embrace and experience life.ó 

ʄ Queen, Project Hope Ambassador 

 

Denisha and Camille  
2015 was a milestone year for these two women! They earned their 

Bachelors Degree from UMASS. Their path has been full of 

challenges, but their dedication to their children kept them 

determined to reach this goal.  

 

Camille lived at Project Hopeõs Shelter in 2011 after becoming 

homeless when a family member moved out unexpectedly and left 

her with double the bills. While at Project Hope, she graduated 

from our job training program, secured housing, and returned to 

college.  

 

Denisha was forced to recreate her life when she moved into a 

domestic violence shelter with her daughter. Denisha knew she had 

to take back control of her life. She enrolled in Project Hopeõs job 

training program, secured housing and a job in the healthcare field 

before heading back to college.  

 

Astrid  
A terrible car accident left Astrid in a coma for over a month. Upon 

recovering she realized she needed a new career. A career that 

would support her son. She is no stranger to obstacles. At the age of 

18 with her newborn son, Astrid experienced homelessness. Her 

determination allowed her to overcome both obstacles. She 

graduated from our job training program and enrolled in a 

pharmacy technician program. This year she officially became a 

registered pharmacy technician in the state of Massachusetts.  

 

Cristel  
In 2014 Cristel and her 3 children were placed in a shelter 30 miles 

outside of Boston. The move created a 2 hour commute by public 

transportation to get her children to school. Project Hopeõs Housing 

Department went to work and helped her move into our family 

shelter. Cristel graduated from our job training program and is 

currently working towards gaining employment in the healthcare 

industry and securing an apartment for her family.  

 

 

 

You can help women like these care for their families, inspire their children, and move from 

hopelessness to futures full of promise by visiting www.prohope.org/solidsuccess.htm.  

 

 Camille      Denisha  

Astrid  

Cristel (left) 


